
Can't thank you enough for the new ruling on pornographic spam.  Our company has spent big bucks at
least twice and many man-hours in an effort to keep this stuff out of the workplace.  It's been a menace at
home and at work, allowing predators access to our minds and senses with no chance even to say "NO
thank you" to what was really an ugly assault.  We prize the freedom to choose in this country.  Well,
thanks for giving us the power to do just that when it comes to spam.
 
Three cheers for the ruling!  Thanks a million for doing this!
 
Ann E. Manion

 
 
 


